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Learn about suicide prevention in July and August presentations
Date::
July 14, 2020

Suicide is preventable, and you have the power to save lives.

The University of Arizona has partnered with the American Society for Suicide Prevention to offer two presentations,
exclusively for employees, to teach common risk factors and warning signs associated with suicide. Find out what you can
do to keep yourself and others safe.

Register today for the following online sessions:

Monday, July 27, 10–11 a.m. [1]

Thursday, Aug. 13, 2–3 p.m. [2]

 

Source URL:https://uaatwork.arizona.edu/node/45916

Links
[1] https://talksaveslives07272020.attendease.com/ [2] https://talksaveslives08132020.attendease.com/

1

https://uaatwork.arizona.edu
https://uaatwork.arizona.edu/
https://talksaveslives07272020.attendease.com/
https://talksaveslives08132020.attendease.com/
https://uaatwork.arizona.edu/node/45916
https://uaatwork.arizona.edu/https://talksaveslives07272020.attendease.com/
https://uaatwork.arizona.edu/https://talksaveslives08132020.attendease.com/

	Learn about suicide prevention in July and August presentations

